
 

   
 

 DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

DATE:  02/12/2018 
Technical Advisory (TA) Number 

RS/TL 18-005 

 

SUBJECT:  Florida State University license plate inventory 

 
Overview: 

Florida State University specialty license plates printed with UF00A-UF99Z, in your inventory, 

need to be replaced.  These plates must be marked obsolete after the replacement plates 

arrive. 

 

Details:  

We have placed another order for more FSU plates from PRIDE for the affected offices.   The 

time for these offices to receive the replacement plates is about 7 days.  

 

Inventory Control staff will call the ‘inventory liaison’ in each affected county during February 7-

12, 2018.  The liaisons will then contact each office and provide instructions for receiving the 

replacement plates and making the UF00A-UF99Z plates as obsolete. It is important to 

physically receive the new plates before making the affected plates obsolete. 

 

Conclusion: 

If you need additional information, please contact your next level of management or the Field 

Support Center. 
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